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Florida Public Service Commission
 
The Sunshine State has a tremendous opportunity to take advantage of clean,
renewable energy from the sun, yet this potential remains largely untapped.
Although Florida is ranked 3rd nationally for rooftop solar potential, and has the best
solar resource east of the Mississippi, sadly less than 1/10th of 1% of the state's
energy comes from solar.
 
The FPSC is notorious for not representing Floridian but representing big money
corporations instead.  Therefore, Florida pales in comparison to neighboring
Southern states like Georgia and North Carolina. 
 
Move our state away from expensive and polluting new fossil fuel and nuclear power
plants by integrating cost-effective solar energy instead.
 
Sincerely feeling unrepresented,
 
 
Debby Bolen
St Petersburg FL
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